
Paisley D. 10/4                                       Hudson O.  10/25 
Jaiden P. 10/19                                       Jimmy L. 10/10  
Lena S. 10/18                                          Kenny M. 10/29 
Kaiden G. 10/26                                     Landon K. 10/14 
Devon H. 10/2                                        Abigail D. 10/31 
Delaney M. 10/20                                   Sam R.  10/15 
Zachary B. 10/1                  Logan B. 10/02 

Moneyque B. 10/31                                Aidan D. 10/14 
Lyla D. 10/14               Summer C. 10/06 
Riley C. 10/06                                         Jackson L. 10/06 
Landon V. 10/05                                    Yolexi R. 10/01 
Chaselyn S. 10/19                                 Ms. Idalmis 10/24 
Ms. Tanzie 10/14 

 
     

    Parent’s Date Night  
 

Friday, October 17  
 

6:30-10:30pm 
 

ONLY $10 per child! 
 

Date night is a special event that we have 
once a month so Parents can enjoy a night 
out. Children have a fun evening with us 
filled with arts & crafts, games, a movies. 
Friends are ALWAYS welcome to join us!    

 Sign up in the office today! 

All classrooms will be having     

afternoon Halloween parties on  

Friday, Oct. 31.  

Children can wear their costumes 

to school but Please make sure children have 

clothes under their costumes and please NO 

scary costumes. Please check with your child’s 

teacher to see what you can bring in for their 

party.  

October 2014! 
 

      Date to Remember:  
           Oct. 20– Lee Co. Public Schools are
 CLOSED & there will be NO VPK 
 classes but Wrap-Around care is 
 available.  

   Please visit  & LIKE our Facebook page 

at  www.facebook.com/fofcape  

Our facebook page is meant for  informational purposes 

only.  Children’s name or images will not be used on 

our Facebook page without your prior written consent.  

Our Gate Keypad is now fully    

operational. If you do not 

have a gate code or you can 

not remember your code 

please come by the office.  


